NATIONAL POWER CORPORATION

04 July 2024

MR. ALDRIN A. MERCED

Business Development Manager

POWER DIMENSION INC.

132 Purok 5 Maharlika Hi-way, Barangay Salugan
Camalig, Albay

E-mail: rizen.raposa@powerdimension.com

SUBJECT: NOTICE TO PROCEED
Contract No. LOG MSSP 2024-06-082-MGF
Supply, Delivery, Construction, Installation, Testlng and Commissioning of 68kV Uson
Switching Station Project
under PR No. HO-PIG24-002/PB240116-AM00429

Dear Mr. Merced:

We are pleased to inform you that the Contract for the above subject requirement has been approved in your
favor,

The Notice to Proceed is issued for you to commence with the services called under the Contract Terms and
Conditions from receipt of this Notice to Proceed and shall be completed within three hundred (300) calendar
days consistent with Article i, "Commencement and Completion Period" of the Contract.

For further details and other requirements relative to the contract implementation, please coordinate with Mr.
Eduardo T. Mallare - OIC-Manager, Project Management Dept. with mobile number 092868878558,

Kindly signify your conformity by signing on the space provided below and return to us one (1) original copy
for our reference and file.

Thank you.
Very truly yours, w.figa%\
o
EOFT}-LEPR?Q

S WIMIIHI

Received and Acknowledged by: /Aldrin A. Merced

Authorized Representative
Date: July 8, 2024

cf: Atty. R, T. Teves - VP, PES
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